My name is Chris Davies and I am a resident of PA. I did not like how the comment section was moved before
the ARCH2 Hydrogen presentation was given last month. This was not a de-minumus alteration to the agenda.
It made it so the public couldn’t make an informed comment on the business that was being conducted and
presented that day. And I see now the public comment period has been pushed before the ARCH2 presentation
this week as well. This is anti-transparent behavior from the CAC.

Hydrogen is not a solution to climate change or energy independence. It is a way to store energy (inefficiently)
and not a producer of energy in any way. It is nothing more than a golden parachute for billion dollar fossil fuel
and petroleum companies.



